
 

(CIRCULAR) 

C.NO 25-26/53 Dated: 14/08/2025 
 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents, Warm greetings! 

 

 

Please note that the school will remain closed on: 
Friday, 15 August 2025 – Independence Day 

Saturday, 16 August 2025 – Janmashtami 

School will reopen on Monday, 18 August 2025 at the usual timings. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Regards, 

Tanya Gupta 

Principal  


